
From: Rebecca Trevalyan <> 
Sent: 26 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Neighbourhood Plan – Atmos 
 
Hello, 
 
I’m writing to express my strong support for Atmos Totnes to be the preferred option 
for the former Dairy Crest site in the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
I live near Totnes, work in Dartington and support community initiatives around the 
town, from Share Shed to Pondfield. I believe that enabling Atmos to deliver their 
vision for the site as originally planned would be transformative for the town - 
especially given our current housing emergency. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rebecca 
Rebecca Trevalyan 


